
 

 

Please click link below to see how we are preparing businesses for the impacts for COVID-19 

 

https://www.bdo.com/insights/business-financial-advisory/insurance-risk-recovery/covid-19 

 

BDO is one of the only accounting and consulting firms with a practice dedicated entirely to serving the 

restaurant industry. Please click the link below to explore our resources. 

https://www.bdo.com/industries/restaurants/overview 
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